
November 23, 1973

Ms. Janice Graves 
2603 London Square 
Tulsa, Oklahoma
Dear Ms. Graves:

Your communication arrived while Congressman Jones 
is out of the country. As you may know, Mr. Jones was 
appointed to a special subcommittee of the House Armed 
Services Committee to gather facts about the Middle 
East with which to report back to the House of Represen­
tatives. The Congressman is presently in Egypt and Israel.

I am taking the liberty of acknowledging receipt 
of your communication, and I will bring your correspondence 
to Congressman Jones' personal attention immediately 
upon his return to the United States in late November.

Sincerely yours,

jl
Nixon/Watergate

Stephen Kaplan 
Legislative Assistant



Janice Graves 
2603 London Square 
Tulsa, Okla. 7^105

October 30, 1973

Congressman James R. Jones 
327 Cannon House Bldg. 
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Jones:

I am writing this letter as one of your constituents 
concerned about what is happening to our government.
I would like you to know that I fully support action 
taken by Congress to ensure an independent prosecutor 
for the Watergate matter.

I would also appreciate knowing what your position 
on this matter is.

Sincerely yours,
<K1

'anice Graves

MW 24 1973

JAMES R. JONES, M I 
WASHINGTON, D.C.





IGEN MISC. Watergate 
Graves, Ms. Janice

December 6, 1973

Ms. Janice Graves
2603 Dondon Square
Tulsa, Oklahoma
Dear Ms. Graves:

My staff brought your letter to mj atten­
tion upon my return from the Middle East.

I do support legislation that provides 
for the independence of a fpecial Prosecutor. 
This Bill should be brought to the floor of 
the House next wwek. You will also find 
enclosed one of my weekly newsletters 
written on this subject.

With best wishes, I am
Sincerely yours,

JAMES R. JONES 
Member of Congress

Enclosure
JRJ/lk
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